
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  December 21, 2020 
 
To:   Priests, deacons, men and women religious, pastors, respect life  
     and other ministry leaders, principals, parish communicators,    
   chancery staff 
 
From:   Respect Life ministry 
 
Re:   IMPORTANT UPDATE to the Mass for the Unborn 2021

           
 
Due to the recent spike in COVID-19 cases, we have been advised by medical 
professionals to offer the 32nd Annual Mass For the Unborn virtually. 
 
The Mass will be aired on Friday, January 22, at noon, on the archdiocesan 
Facebook page. It will also be available on Vimeo. 
 
Registrations are no longer required for this event as this is no longer an in 
person Mass. Please spread the word and we hope you will join us virtually. 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/archatl/videos/?ref=page_internal
https://vimeo.com/491301542

